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The Board of Directors of the St. Johns River State College Foundation, Inc. will hold a 

meeting on Monday, August 8, 2022 at 2:30 p.m. . in the Thrasher-Horne Center, Suites C and 

D, on the Orange Park Campus, 283 College Drive, Orange Park, Florida. Anyone who would 

like to make comments during the Public Comment section of the meeting will be admitted to the 

meeting room. Prior to the meeting, The Executive Committee will hold a closed session 

beginning at 2:00 p.m. in the same location.  

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring  

 

special accommodations to participate in the noticed meeting should contact the College at the  

 

following address at least five days before the date of the scheduled meeting: Charles Romer,  

 

Director of Human Resources, 386-312-4074 or charlesromer@sjrstate.edu. Persons with speech  

 

or hearing impairments should contact the College using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955- 

 

8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 
 


